Meeting Summary

Kansas State University's student branch chapter had their first kickoff meeting Friday, October 5. Many undergraduate and graduate engineering students attended. In our meeting, we discussed the purpose and goals of our chapter and how the attendees can join and get involved. The other board members also introduced themselves and discussed their roles. Graduate students from the power and energy specialty of the electrical and computer engineering department gave brief presentations about the projects being completed in their research groups.





Board Members



Chair: Mitchell Easley Email: mitch01@ksu.edu



Vice-Chair: Mohsen Hosseinzadehtaher Email: mhosseinzadehtaher@ksu.edu



Treasurer: Silvanus D'Silva Email: sdsilva@ksu.edu



Secretary: Amin Fard Email: aminyousefzadeh@ksu.edu



Webmaster: Matt Baker Email: bakermw@ksu.edu